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Employment Law Changes Affecting Small Businesses
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In the article, “Employment Law Changes Affecting Small Businesses,” featured in the Los Angeles

Business Journal, Todd Scherwin offers tips/warnings to help small businesses stay out of trouble

in today’s legal landscape, in light of the new piece rate law.

To read the full article, please visit the Los Angeles Business Journal [subscription required].
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